
Sophie is a first year GP registrar and is excited to join our team for the first 

six months of 2025. Sophie graduated from Otago Medical School in 2020 

and has been in the CDHB region since. She has spent her time working in 

a wide range of hospital specialities and has recently completed a Diploma 

of Child Health.” 


